Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 01 September 2021 12:26

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 21/02467/F

New comments have been received for application 21/02467/F at site address: OS Parcel 0005 And Part OS Parcel
1300 0878 And 7566 Banbury

from Peter Gliwitzki _

Address:
14 Thornhill,Chacombe

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

With the majority of comments being objections to date there is little new that can be added, however Chacombe
being a small village have many residents who are dependent upon the 500 bus service that we have already nearly
lost once and do not want to do so again. Stagecoach have given us a stay of execution so long as the buses can get
to and through the village in a timely manner. Banbury town council have already blighted the motorway junction
with the new traffic light system/timing with huge queues on the A361and A422 even before any new traffic is
introduced. Not only that they have failed to put a set of lights on the A361 junction which will take 1000's of lorries
per day when the new warehouse facility comes on line along with the HS2 traffic. If we are supposed to get greener
surely public transport must be not only protected but improved and congestion will only hinder it.

| agree with every objection already submitted about the hotel, petrol filling station and fast food outlets as Banbury
is already adequately serviced with these.

Finally what is the point of planning control if a previous lesser submission has already been rejected and the
developers think that now they have plant on site they can just ride roughshod over the system and build whatever
they like; a far greater development than that already rejected.
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Bernadette Owens
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